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Characterization Soil Borings at Building 717-A

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

Two characterization soil borings will be advanced near Building 717-A to verify the presence or absence of residual volatile organic compound
mass underneath the building based on the results of previous characterization efforts in the area. This is a vadose zone characterization event;
groundwater will not be impacted. The Savannah River Site Hydrogeologic and Geotechnical Projects Program Plan for the Metallurgical
Laboratory Hazardous Waste Management Facility Angled Soil Borings (Q-HGPP-A-00003) was submitted to the South Carolina Department of
Health and Environmental Control (SCDHEC) in an effort to keep them informed of ongoing field work/investigations. SCDHEC approval of the
program plan is not required. However, SCDHEC did acknowledge receipt of the program plan and stated they had no comments on the program
plan.
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